CITY OF DERBY PRELIMINARY 2022-2023 BUDGET

Pursuant to Section 27 of the Charter of the City of Derby, notice is hereby given that the Board of Apportionment and Taxation adopted a Preliminary Estimate Budget on April 25, 2022 with balanced Revenue and Expenses in the amount of \$48,385,128.00.

A Public Hearing on the 2022-2023 Preliminary Estimate Budget will be held on Thursday, April 28, 2022 at 7:00 pm online via Zoom.

All detailed information regarding the Preliminary Budget and log-in information for the meeting are on file in the Office of the Town/City Clerk and can be found at https://www.derbyct.gov/events/68920/.